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As a Minneapolis resident who lives less than a mile and a half away from a trash incinerator that I
am part of efforts to shut down, I am opposed to the continuing of burning trash anywhere in
Minnesota. It is time to shut down trash burning and implement systematic zero waste plans that
will reduce our waste and divert it away from harmful "solutions" such as burning and burying.


